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The man in charge of policing for the city centre is Malcolm
Graham. He was previously in charge of the Lothian and Borders
CID, so knows this city well.

He  was  appointed  as  Divisional  Commander  for  the  City  of
Edinburgh in June 2012, with responsibility for all policing
across the City in advance of the significant transition from
Lothian and Borders Police to the single Police Service for
Scotland in April 2013.

Chief Superintendent Graham is a keen yet extremely amateur
cyclist, runner, swimmer and surfer although not necessarily
in that order, and enjoys relaxing with family and friends,
usually through a variety of outdoor pursuits.

We will be here at 5.30 or so on Thursday 20 September 2012 to
talk to him about the priorities the police have for the city
and the ways they deal with crime and our safety. He also
wants to talk about new ways of listening to people’s views.
So if you have some questions then please send them to us. You
can  contact  us  by  email  theedinburghreporter@gmail.com  by
Twitter @EdinReporter or direct to Malcolm on @edpolicechief
or by joining us live on Thursday evening when you can submit
comments  or  questions.  Comments  are  always  subject  to
moderation, but we try to include as many as possible.
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